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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

On Saturday 7 September 2024, a 4.7 magnitude earthquake occurred at a depth of 
10km at Edderton, Muswellbrook.  

As a safety precaution, a structural engineer was engaged to inspect Muswellbrook 
High School due to the number of heritage-listed buildings on the school site.  

All buildings at the school were inspected and no structural damage was reported.  

The school has been cleared by the structural engineer and will be operational for 
students and staff to attend as normal on Monday 9 September 2024. 

If you have any questions, please contact the NSW Department of Education on the 
details below. 
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